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19 August 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

I hope that the summer break has gone well for you and your extended families. I am just giving 

you some more details regarding the return of students on Monday 30th August. The following is 

the schedule for our return:  

Monday 30th August:  

9.30 – 1pm: First Year Induction – A separate letter with details from Ms. Grainne Delaney 

(Year Head) has been sent via the school app. which outlines the induction day. An e-mail has 

been sent to parents with the details of your son/daughters base class and language option. I look 

forward to meeting all our new students that are joining our Crescent Community.  

10.00 – 10.45am: Second Year Assembly – Students to gather in the sportshall with Mr. Sean 

O’Callaghan (Year Head).  

11.15 – 12.00pm: Third Year Assembly – Students to gather in the sportshall with Ms. Niamh 

Floyd (Year Head). 

12.15 – 1pm: Fifth Year Assembly – Students to gather in the sportshall with Mr. Chris Cullinan 

(Year Head). 

1.15 – 2pm: Sixth Year Assembly – Students to gather in the sportshall with Mr. Eamon Tuite 

(Year Head). 

 

* All students must wear a face covering at all times in any indoor setting.  

* Students from Second to Sixth Year need to bring their textbooks and class materials so that 

they can organise these for the school year ahead. 

* Students will have the use of lockers in their base room for second and third year students and 

they can organise their books during the above allocated times. Fifth and sixth year students will 

have lockers allocated throughout the school.  
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Transition Year:  

An email has been sent to parents with the base class details for your son/daughter for 

Transition Year 2021/22.  

Hopkins, Ogilvie & Meyer – 9.30 – 10.30am – Meet with Form Tutor, Year Head & T.Y. Co-

Ordinator 

10.30 – 1.00pm – Students will take part in the ‘Develop Me’ Workshop. 

De Chardin, Arrupe & Fielde – 12.00 -1.00pm – Meet with Form Tutor, Year Head & T.Y. 

Co-Ordinator  

1.00 – 3.30pm – Students will take part in the ‘Develop Me’ workshop.  

Parents Information Webinar: This will take place at 7pm on Monday 30th August.  The link 

has been sent to Transition Year parents’ personal notifications on the school app.  Please make 

sure to register.  

Tuesday 31st August:  

Lectio Brevis – 9.30 am – 12.00pm (All students)  

I will be in contact with all parents in more detail with the updated public health advice for 

students and parents when this has been issued by the Department of Education prior to our 

return. Please enjoy the reminder of the school holidays and I look forward to another really 

positive year in Crescent College Comprehensive S.J.  

Yours sincerely,  

Diarmuid  
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